
General Government Committee Report No. 2025-04 

 

 March 11, 2025 
 
To The Council 
Of The Corporation 
Of The City Of North Bay 
 
Your Worship and Councillors: 

The General Government Committee presents Report No. GG 2025-04 and 

recommends: 

“That Council direct the City Clerk: 

1. to prepare a By-Law to authorize the use an alternative voting method by 

the electors that does not require electors to attend a voting place in order 
to vote; and 

 
2. to issue a Request for Proposal for the 2026 Municipal Election for 

electronic voting.” 
 

All of which is respectfully submitted.

 


